Tina and Jay

To say the least it was a pleasure working with both of you to lift and lower our house.
When local folks stop by and ask me about who did the lift work I give them your contact
information. Several of them asked me did I “SHOP” for prices and I told them NO as I
heard through the grapevine that your work was the best and that is what I wanted. With
the additional room we will realize with this work we will be able to move our permanent
residence to this house in the very near future.

As you know I am doing the GC work and a lot of the electrical and plumbing work on
the house. While it’s not my work world I enjoy doing this immensely and like the idea
of saving some money. By the way my brother is a 45 in the year business architect, if
you ever need one he is within arms reach.

I truly hope that you get a couple of jobs because of the work you did for us. It seems
because of land restrictions we may have started a trend in our area.

I have a personal favor to ask of you. My son and I are avid deer hunters and J ay
mentioned you allow a couple of folks to hunt on your property. I would be ever so
grateful if you would grant us permission to hunt. It’s a real possibility that even if you
do we may not be able to because of the distance we’d have to travel to get to your place.

Id even volunteer to give you a couple of days work on the week end in return for the
permission to hunt-I could paint that small tractor or do some clean up work for you.

Thanls BOB
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